
 

 

 

 

 

Case Study 

 

“With ubi-Suite we 
only need one man-
day per month to 
manage all of our 
company's PDAs. This 
cuts the time re-
quired by our IT 
team by 75 percent!” 
 
 
Christian Stäblein, Regio-
nal Manager of Production 
Systems at FILIADATA GmbH/ 
dm-drogerie markt 

How dm-drogerie 
markt benefits 

� Central administration 
of mobile devices  

� Fast rollout  

� Compliance with company 
guidelines 

� Administration costs  
lowered by 75 percent 

� Automated software  
distribution 

� Few device failures 

� ROI in six months 

� Productive and satisfied 
employees  

dm-drogerie markt 
relies on mobility 
With more than 2,000 outlets, dm-drogerie markt is one of 

the leading drug stores in Europe. To speed up comm unica-

tion, some employees rely on mobile devices that al low 

them to check their e-mail, access their calendars and 

view contacts while on the go. ubi-Suite from ubite xx 

provides centralized and secure management of these  mo-

bile devices. 

 

At dm-drogerie markt senior 
management, regional managers, 
advisors for training and de-
velopment as well as project 
managers responsible for new 
store construction are often 
away on business. To ensure 
business continuity, they 
have to be able to read and 
answer e-mails and have 
access to their contact info 
and appointments. That is why 
in the fall of 2006 the in-
ternal IT service provider 
FILIADATA GmbH set up a test 
project defining data securi-
ty and all of the conditions 
for best integrating company 
PDAs into its IT infrastruc-
ture. 

During the initial project 
phase up to May 2007, 
FILIADATA administered only 
ten devices running the Win-
dows Mobile operating system. 
The necessary security was 
assured by VPN software from 
NCP Secure Communications and 
ubiControl from ubitexx, pro-
viding security for mail-push 
settings and certificates. 
However, FILIADATA staff were 
still forced to set up each 
device manually and configure 
it for access to the e-mail 
platform, Microsoft Exchange 
Server 2003. “The initial 
configuration of a device 
takes 30 to 40 minutes. Em-
ployees had to bring their 
devices to us in person each 
time they wanted to change 
their network setting. That 
wasn't productive,” explains 
Christian Stäblein, Regional 
Manager of Production Systems 

at FILIADATA. When the number 
of MDA Vario I/II/III and T-
Mobile Touch Plus devices 
rose to over 40 by October 
2007, manual administration 
had reached its limit. An 
evaluation phase began for 
finding a software solution 
that allows central adminis-
tration of all devices while 
also making it possible to 
automate routine tasks such 
as software updates and dis-
tribution.  

CENTRAL ADMINISTRATION 
Because the people responsi-
ble for IT at dm-drogerie 
markt were happy with ubiCon-
trol from ubitexx, a decision 
was made to test the ubi-
Suite Mobile Device Manage-
ment solution and its inte-
grated compliance module. 
Companies can use ubi-Suite 
to centrally administer Win-
dows Mobile-based smartphones 
and PDAs while ensuring com-
pliance with company guide-
lines. The administrator uses 
a web interface enabling him 
to set up and configure any 
number of PDAs in one session. 
This conveniently takes place 
over the mobile network, 
without having to handle the 
devices physically. 

In May of 2008 the FILIADATA 
team at dm-drogerie markt set 
up the ubi-Suite server on 
VMWare and linked it to an 
SQL database. ubitexx used 
firmware updates to add fea-
tures important to the compa-
ny such as network selection 
and proxy settings. By doing 



 

 

so, the Mobile Device Manage-
ment maker implemented all 
the change requests in the 
test phase, with ubitexx pro-
viding customized service. 

RESOURCES FOR PDA HANDLING 
LOWERED BY 75 PERCENT 
The IT team at dm-drogerie 
markt currently administers 
80 user devices using ubi-
Suite. “The investment in 
ubi-Suite paid for itself in 
six months. We now need only 
one man-day per month for the 
complete handling of the mo-
bile devices; previously this 
was four man-days,” empha-
sized Christian Stäblein. By 
using ubi-Suite, the IT team 
was, for example, able to do 
the complete setup of a com-
pany smartphone in just under 
ten minutes; this used to 
take about 40 minutes. Main-
tenance of the Windows Mobile 
devices now takes only three 
hours per month on average. 

After a device crashes, 
FILIADATA can configure an 
employee’s device from head-
quarters using cellular net-
works. This means the 
employee regains access to e-
mails, appointments and con-
tacts within a very short pe-
riod. Before the introduction 
of ubi-Suite, employees used 
to have to come in to the 
main office. Software updates 

and applications such as an-
ti-virus software can be con-
veniently distributed to 
company PDAs via cellular 
networks. Another advantage 
of ubi-Suite is automated in-
ventory: The ubi-Suite server 
provides administrators with 
an overview of software in-
stalled on company devices. 
This gives them control over 
everything. Automation gives 
every device the same set-
tings. This prevents the er-
rors that invariably occur 
during manual entry. In addi-
tion to the default configu-
ration, users at dm-drogerie 
markt can install other ap-
plications on their company 
PDAs on their own. The inven-
tory allows administrators to 
keep an eye on this. When 
problems occur, the adminis-
trator sends a hard reset 
signal “over the air” to the 
PDA, reconfiguring it with 
the default settings. 

KEY BENEFITS: 
SECURITY AND PRODUCTIVITY 
In its company guidelines dm-
drogerie markt has defined 
this scenario for the use of 
mobile devices. Its internal 
IT service provider FILIADATA 
uses ubi-Suite for compliance, 
blocking insecure channels 
such as WiFi. All employees 
use the secure company proxy 
via VPN. ubi-Suite also pro-

vides support for the instal-
lation of the NCP VPN client. 
Another security feature: If 
an employee loses his PDA, 
the internal IT team can lock 
the device. This prevents 
company information from be-
ing compromised. 

Communication is faster be-
cause employees can now 
access their e-mail, contacts 
and appointments away from 
the office, making them more 
productive. They can answer 
their e-mails, create and 
change appointments and con-
tacts, no matter where they 
are. Updated business data is 
synchronized with the company 
server. 

In the meantime colleagues 
from other areas of IT at dm-
drogerie markt are also using 
PDAs for remote access to IT 
systems. Consideration is al-
so being given to deploying 
Mobile CRM for the internal 
helpdesk to facilitate inte-
ractions with customers. So 
far, the company has received 
nothing but positive feedback 
from its workforce. The num-
ber of requests for mobile 
devices from different de-
partments is also increasing. 
With ubi-Suite, dm-drogerie 
markt is well prepared to 
meet these requests.  

“ubi-Suite paid off quickly for us. The enthusiasm of our employees is 
invaluable.” 

ubi-Suite at dm-drogerie markt  

dm-drogerie markt uses ubi-Suite from ubitexx to ce ntrally and securely administer T-Mobile PDAs using  
version 5.x/6.x of the Windows Mobile operating sys tem. New device configuration, inventory and softwa re 
distribution are managed centrally using cellular n etworks. The company currently deploys 80 devices f or 
mobile access to e-mail, appointments and contacts.  By mid-2009 ubi-Suite will be used to centrally ad mi-
nister between 130 and 150 MDA devices.  

E-mail platform Microsoft Exchange   

Primary user devices MDA Vario and Touch Plus  

Mobile operating system Windows Mobile 5.x/6.x  

Contact: info@ubitexx.com – www.ubitexx.com  

 


